John Rouse

From:

Jimmy Riddle

Sent:

Monday, October 9, 2017 11:56 AM

To:

John Rouse

Subject:

P.J.'s Truck Bodies

John,

Per my voice mail to you a little earlier I spoke to Monica last Friday on P.J.'s Truck Bodies. If you remember I called you a few weeks ago and you had checked into your departments ongoing status in regards to the septic tank issue. You had told me that Oliver was working with them on upgrading their septic system and that they were going to hire a soil scientist to propose a plan to expand their service. On the other hand from a fire code aspect they are utilizing an illegal paint booth and Monica wanted me to speak to you in regards to her drafting a letter including both of these issues to try and get compliance. While speaking to her Friday she wanted the proper verbiage to include in her letter. Also to jog your memory what is happening over there is the owner is permitting storage warehouses which needs very minimal from all county trades and after he receives his final he then converts over to factory or processing without any further approvals which bypasses our inspections that would catch these needs. My question to you is would you like for her to include your issue as well in this letter and what verbiage would you like included to try and seek compliance? If you have any questions please let me know.

Thank you,

Jimmy M. Riddle, Director Harnett County Emergency Services P.O. Box 370 Lillington, NC 27546 910-893-7580 (Office) 910-893-5025 (Fax) 910-984-6295 (Cell)